

From: Lesley Groff [REDACTED] >
Subject: [REDACTED]
Sent: Friday, February 7, 2014 9:29:12 PM
To: Jeffrey Epstein <jeevacation@gmail.com>

[REDACTED] has one of only 3 BBB major events taking place the evening of Feb. 10...Lena is on the BBB board and Barbro is flying in for it...

We have Lena on the latest flight out on Feb. 10th at 7:25pm, but the event will still be going on...she is asking if it would be ok to depart early the next morning instead...

I researched the below flight for her on Feb. 11th:

AF#1463 depart 6:20am arrive Paris 9:05am

Ticket price would be the same as before (\$858.50)

Please advise if I should change her ticket to come to Paris the morning of Feb. 11th...